
Level 5, 11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne, VIC 3000 

GPO Box 1994, Melbourne, VIC 3001 
Telephone: (03) 8661 7764 

Fax: (03) 9655 0410 
Email: kevin.donnellan@air.gov.au

 

 
 
Mr Maurice Sheehan 
Branch Director 
The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, Victorian Branch 
 
email: maurice.sheehan@vic.guild.org.au
 
 
Dear Mr Sheehan 
 
Re: The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, Victorian Branch 

Annual Return of information contained in records kept by organisation 
 – AR 2007/341 

 
I have received the declaration dated 26 March 2007 providing information in accordance with 
subsection 233(1) of Schedule 1 of the Workplace Relations Act 1996. The documents were 
lodged in the Industrial Registry on 28 March 2007 also, I note The Pharmacy Guild of 
Australia Annual Return [AR2007/334] filed on 27 March 2007 and I also note that elections 
are not held until 2008. 
 
The documents lodged cover the required information for the 2007 Annual Return of the 
organisation. 
 
The documents have been filed and can be viewed on the website at http://www.e-
airc.gov.au/175vvic/annual
 
If you wish to discuss any of the matters referred to above I can be contacted on (03) 8661 
7764. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kevin Donnellan 
 
Statutory Services Branch 
11 April 2008 
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The PHARMACY GUILD of AUSTRALIA 
VICTORIAN BRANCH 

22 March 2007 

Ms M Williams 
Statutory Services Branch 
Australian lndushial Registry 
GPO Box 1994 
MELBOURNE VIC 3001 

Dear Ms Williams 

ABN 35 603 508 734 

RE THE PHARMACY GUILD OF AUSTRALIA, VICTORIA 
ANNUAL RETURN OF INFORMATION FOR YEAR 2006 

Please find attached details of our Branch requirement to lodge a declaration for the 
maintenance of the Register of Members. 

Yours sincerely 

Maurice V Sheehan 
BRANCH DIRECTOR 

attaclunent 

40 BURWOOD ROAD HAWTHORN VICTORIA 3122 
TELEPHONE (03) 9810 9999 • fACSIMILE (03) 9819 2542 

EMAIL: info@vic.guild.org.au • WEBSITE: www.guil.d.org.au 



DECLARATION 

I, Dipak Sanghvi, of 23 Linlithgow Road, Toorak in the State of Victoria sincerely declare: 

1. I am the President of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, Victoria and I am authorised to 
make this declaration on its behalf. 

2. The said Guild is an organisation of Employers registered as an organisation pursuant to 
the provisions of the Workplace Relations Act 1996. 

3. The Registered office is Guild House, 40 Burwood Road, Hawthorn, Victoria 3122. 

4. The register of members has, during the immediately preceding calendar year, been kept 
and maintained as required by ss230(1)(a) and (2). 

5. The number of full members as at 31 December 2006 is 846. 

Declared at Hawthorn, Victoria on 


